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January 7, 2019 

 

 

The Honorable Thomas Carper   

United State Senate  

513 Hart Senate Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Re: Disability Integration Act  

 

Dear Senator Carper: 

 
First, we write to thank you for your sponsorship of the Disability Integration Act during the 115th Congress.  

 

Also, on January 15, 2019, the Disability Community is holding an event in the U.S. Capitol to celebrate the 

bill’s reintroduction. We would like to announce you as an original cosponsor of the bill at the event. Would 

you please confirm that you intend to be an original cosponsor on the legislation again this year? We would 

be grateful for your continued leadership in helping to ensure that all disabled Americans have the right to 

live in freedom.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
J. Todd Webb, Chairperson 

State Council for Persons with Disabilities 

 
 

Ann C Fisher 

Ann Fisher, Chairperson 
Governor’s Advisory Council for Exceptional Citizens 

 


